
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Greetings from County Executive Michael P. Hein 
 

Happy New Year to our amazing seniors throughout Ulster County!  This 
time of year is a time we reflect on the accomplishments of the previous 
year.  I want to recognize Kelly McMullen and the entire Office for the Aging 
staff for their efforts this year serving our seniors.  I also want to thank all of 
our seniors for their wisdom and participation in the County’s numerous 
programs, whether it is our Live, Laugh & Learn event in August, the Senior 
Summit, attending our various luncheons and workshops, providing 
feedback  at the Office for the Aging’s Annual Public Hearing, or participating 
in our volunteer program.  Your contributions to the community help make 
Ulster County the finest place anywhere to live, work and raise a family. 
 

As we ring in 2017, it is a time we also look forward to a new year.  If you 
are interested in participating in the Office for the Aging’s Volunteer Program 
(formerly known as RSVP), which is a rewarding way to help non-profits, 
neighbors and the community, please call 845-802-7935.  Also, please visit 
our website at http://ulstercountyny.gov/aging/ to find out what upcoming 
events are being held by the Ulster County Office for the Aging. 
 

Thank you for making 2016 a great year and I look forward to working with 
you in 2017! 
     

Mike Hein 

Ulster County Executive 
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Greetings from the Director of  the 
Ulster County Office for the Aging 

Kelly McMullen 
 

Dear Ulster County Seniors- 

Happy New Year!! I really want to thank our County Executive, Mike 

Hein, who is so supportive of the work we do at the Office for the Aging.  

I am also grateful to my staff members, who work hard to help Ulster 

County seniors in so many ways. We feel honored to serve the seniors of 

Ulster County. 

We are always encouraging seniors to stay healthy.  One of our 

signature programs is our weekly Mall Walk on Tuesdays at 10 a.m.  

This has been a fun way to get together and exercise in a safe 

environment. We want to invite you to join us and bring a friend—it’s a 

great way to kick off the new year! 

OFA Lunch and Learn events for Ulster County Seniors continue in 

2017.  We have three new interesting topics scheduled at the Business 

Resource Center, along with a free lunch.  On January 23, 2017 we are 

offering “Healthy Aging 101: You CAN create emotional well-being.”  

On January 31, 2017 we are offering “Medications 101: What you need 

to know about medications and the unique effects they can have on 

older persons.”  And on February 8, 2017 we are offering “How 

seemingly benign activities can cross over and become problem 

behaviors.”   You can read more about these programs in this newsletter.  

Remember to call the OFA to sign up—RSVP is a must because we have 

limited space 845-340-3456. 

Wishing you all the best for 2017 from your friends at the Ulster County 

Office for the Aging!  

Kelly 
Kelly McMullen, Director, OFA 
 



 



  



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 


